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January 2, 2012
Dear FCSA Member,

It is time to renew your PHRF Certificates and for the annual meeting
and awards presentation. Plan on attending the annual meeting this
year on Wednesday, January 18", at The Rudder Club of
Jacksonville. Come out and have a drink and hopefully pick up a
trophy or two.

Social 6:00 PM

General Meeting 6:30 PM
Hors d’oeuvres

Cash Bar

Please complete the Certificate Renewal Form. Check the data
closely on the form for accuracy, correct any errors, sign and send
along with your check to Vicki’s office, or bring to the annual meeting.
Please contact your club handicapper if you have any questions.

We look forward to seeing you at this year’s annual meeting.

Regards,

First Coast Sailing Organization



